

Nicole Washington <nwashington@townofmineral.net>

Town of Mineral Planning Commission Resignation

Brian Thaler

Strian.k.thaler@gmail.com>

To: Nicole Washington <nwashington@townofmineral.net>

Mon, Aug 18, 2025 at 10:07 AM

Good morning Ms. Washington and the Town of Mineral Planning Commission,

Although I am retaining ownership of the property at 605 Mineral Ave, Mineral, VA 23117, I request to be removed from my position on the Mineral Planning Commission.

It was a pleasure working with you and some of the staff and elected officials of the Town of Mineral.

Regards,

Brian K. Thaler

[Quoted text hidden]